On December 6, 2006 the following information was requested by Board Member Bob Kanjian regarding Board item IN2 APPROVAL TO PURCHASE FLOOD INSURANCE.

Question: 
During the hurricanes of 2004-2005 did the district collect any 


payments from flood policies?



Has the district ever been paid for a claim on flood policies?

Response: 
No, we have not collected for any flood claims in prior years.  





This purchase is required by the Stafford Act.



We only purchase flood for properties in A & V zoned flood 



areas.

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer

Phone:  561-434-8510

Fax:      561-357-7585

